
DATE: 20TH  SEPTEMBER 2017 

HOLIDAY FOR HIJRI NEW YEAR -21ST SEPT. 

Dear parents kindly note that Thursday, 21st 

September 2017 will be a holiday to mark the 

occasion of Hijri New Year. Kindly note that 

the school office will be closed this Saturday, 

23rd September 2017. Wishing you al a happy 

New Year and a safe and restful long weekend 

!!! 

THANK YOU 

 


